HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

September 24, 2007

2:45 p.m.
Members present:  Sarah Kuhn – teacher representative, Tara Martin- teacher representative, Lesley Bone-teacher representative, Dana Thomas- parent, Diane Wells-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed September agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Bone-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Minutes from the August SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Kuhn-1st, Martin-2nd) 

Mrs. Handel discussed the use of extra money in received in ESS funds and the $4,000 budgeted in Title I.  Mrs. Handel and committee discussed uses for this money and agreed that hiring an extra ESS daytime assistant would benefit students.  Committee agreed unanimously to create a classified position for 5 hours a day 3 days a week to assist students that need extra help in Reading and Math. (Kuhn-1st,Bone -2nd)

The Title I budget was presented.   Committee approved the budget as presented.  (Kuhn-1st,Thomas -2nd)

Mrs. Handel shared that she has received preliminary KCCT data but was not at liberty to discuss those results until the released embargoed date of Sept. 27th or 28th.  The official public release date will be October 2nd.  

Mrs. Handel submitted lists of the SBDM committees for the upcoming school year.  Committee discussed ways to make the committee system more useful for the council in the upcoming school year.  Committees will be given policies to review and recommend changes as needed.  

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budget were presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:10p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, October 29, 2007 at 2:45 in the school library.

